Due to the Covid 19 outbreak in the BT60 area, for all remaining First Communion ceremonies only the child’s immediate family (parents and siblings) may attend. All attendees are asked to observe social distancing so that different households do not mingle in the light of the new restrictions. The Archbishop also asks all adults to wear face masks in the church. Grandparents and other relatives and friends can watch the Mass over the parish webcam.

Fr John McKeever Adm 
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